

Los Angeles Unified School District / Distrito Unificado de Los Ángeles Office of Student, Family and Community Engagement Oficina para la Participación de los Estudiantes, Familias y Comunidad

## **Bylaws Subcomittee/ Subcomité de Estatutos**

Andrew Krowne, Chairperson / Presidenta, Diana Guillen, Notetaker/ Anotadora, Lluvia Sainz, Member/ Miembro, Gabriela Rangel, Member/ Miembro, Yvette Cardenas, Member/ Miembro

Dear PAC member,

I would like to first say "Thank You" for all of your hard work and commitment to the PAC this year. It is only with all of us working together that we have any hope of improving the education and experience our children receive.

With this message, you are receving a copy of the PAC Bylaws, updatd with a number of amendments worked on and unanimously approved by the Bylaws subcommitee. At the PAC meeting on May 1st, 2025, the entire PAC membership will be voting on these amendments. Therefore, it is very important that you spend the time necessary to review the Bylaws and if you have any questions/concerns, you are writing them down so they are ready during our meeting. Or, if you have any questions before the meeting May 1st, please feel free to reach out to me via email at <a href="mailto:Andrew@Krownecpas.com">Andrew@Krownecpas.com</a> or via the PAC Executive Board email <a href="mailto:PACofficersLAUSD@gmail.com">PACofficersLAUSD@gmail.com</a>.

To make it easier to identify the amendments, the language that is being replaced (changed) is crossed-out and the new language (changes) are highlighted in yellow.

The two most significant amendments address the number of PAC members and the proceedure for seating alternates. The subcommittee believes we should increase the number of PAC members to allow for more parents to be involved. We have also approved a new proceedure for a more flexible way for alternates to be seated during meetings. It is our hope that the increased likelihood an alternate can be seated will encourage more alternates to attend each meeting and be more engaged overall.

It is our belief that these changes will allow the PAC to opérate more efficiently and with a greater amount of parent participation.

With gratitude,

Andrew Krowne

Vice Chairperson / Bylaws Subcommittee Chairperson

2024-2025 LAUSD Parent Advisory Committee

Executive Board Email: PACofficersLAUSD@gmail.com